

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed. Dip Edu, NPOH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

3rd July 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Sleepover - Friday 12th July

As the end of Year 4 is approaching, we would like to celebrate with a sleepover at school on Friday 12th July!

Could you please bring your children back to school at 5:45pm ensuring that they have already had their dinner. During the night, children will be taking part in various activities so will need to be wearing trainers.

They will also need:-

A Sleeping Bag
Pillow
Sleeping mat (optional)
Toothbrush and toothpaste
Pyjamas
Clothes for next day
Hair brush and hair tie (if needed)

Water Bottle - Please do not provide your child with fizzy drinks or snacks.

Children will be provided with breakfast in the morning and will need to be **picked up at 8:30am** on Saturday 13th July. Your child will need to be collected beforehand if they are not well-behaved.

We are asking for a contribution of £3.00. Could payment please be made using the School Money On-Line Payments System by Tuesday 9^{th} July 2019.

Yours faithfully

Miss Day

Year 4 Cedar

Miss Rogers

Year 3 Pine













